
INVITATION TO SUBMIT AN EXPRESSION  
OF INTEREST AS TO THE AVAILABILITY OF 

RESIDENTIAL SPACE FOR LEASE IN  
IQALUIT, NUNAVUT 

Public Services and Procurement Canada is asking 
interested parties to submit a response with respect to 
residential units available for lease in Iqaluit, for a term of 
five years. If interested parties do not currently have units 
available, the information they provide may also be used 
for potential future requirements.  

To view the complete text of this invitation, consult 
CanadaBuys at https://canadabuys.canada.ca/en/ 
tender-opportunities or contact Candace Joudrey at  
431-777-5041 or candace.joudrey@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca.
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